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Update on the work on ERGEG 
advice on Fundamental Data 

Transparency in Electricity –



Issues

• The request from the European
Commission to ERGEG

• Cooperation and consulting

• The process



The Commission 
request to ERGEG

The European Commission invited ERGEG to give 

advice on a legally binding guideline

concerning fundamental  transparency rules by 

the end of 2010 

� Cooperation and consulting:

� Close cooperation with ENTSO-E

� Early and full consultation of stakeholders



The Commission 
request to ERGEG

• Article 18 process - deviates from the normal 
procedure of 1) Framework guideline and 2)  
Network code

• Speedy process – as the need for transparency
rules was agreed by stakeholders in the XVII 
(December 2009) Electricity Regulatory Forum

• ERGEG requested to give advice to the EC and 
to prepare draft guidelines by the end of 2010 
allowing the Commission to make the guidelines 
legally binding by comitology



Specific points in 
the request to ERGEG

ERGEGs advice on fundamental data 
transparency should take into account:

• Existing requirements in the amended Annex A 
in Regulation 1228/2003/EC

• Experience gained so far 

• The work in the Regional Initiatives

• Close cooperation with ENTSO-E

• Full recognition of ENTSO-E’s effort to create a 
single interface for publication of data through a 
common internet portal



The process

1. The establishment of a ToR based joint group of
ERGEG and ENTSO-E

• ERGEGs role to define information items

• ENTSO-Es role to contribute with regard to status quo of data 
publication and collection and feasibility issues

2. Regular meetings of the joint group with the
Commission (DG ENER and DG COMP)

3. Seeking inputs and feedback from relevant 
stakeholder organisations, e.g. from EFET, EuroPEX 
and Eurelectric

4. Impact assessment of fundamental data transparency
policy options in progress



The work so far

Technical meetings

• Work based on transparency requirements
in the Northern regional initiative

• Focusing on wide transparency

• Reqiurements and definitions being
discussed

• Comparing with EFET requirements



Next steps

• Public consultation of the draft IIA 
document and the draft guidelines in 
September 2010 

• Analysing the received feedback

• Finalising the IA and the draft comitology
guideline by the end of the year 2010

• Submitting advice to the European
Commission



• Thank you !


